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22nd February 2018 

 
 
 
 

Analogue Class 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you will be aware Miss Rowlands is approaching the start of her maternity leave. I 
can confirm that her final day in school will be Thursday March 1st. I know that you 

will join all of us at Heathfield, in wishing her all the best over the coming weeks. 
 
In the period up to the Easter holidays the class will be taken by Mr Colin Franklin who 
has regularly worked with us this term and so knows the school well. He is a very 
experienced teacher and I know he is looking forward to working with your children 
during these weeks. 
 
After Easter Mr Ashley Brewer will take over the teaching of the class. I am sure many 
of you know him already as he is already a member of the Year 3 team. He will 
therefore provide good continuity for the class. 
 
We are currently recruiting for a temporary part time teacher for the job share in 
Halving with Mrs Lucas Brown. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Christine Morgan 
Deputy Head 
 


